
 

NOTICE TO RESPONDENTS 
Public-Private Partnership (P3) Opportunity:  

Filling and Service Station - Foy Shaw Parkway and US Highway 90 
 

RFP AP 65-25 
 

The Okaloosa County Board of County Commissioners request proposals from interested respondents 
detailing their qualifications and experience to provide Public-Private Partnership (P3) 
Opportunity: Filling and Service Station - Foy Shaw Parkway and US Highway 90. 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of County Commissioners of Okaloosa County, FL, will accept 
proposals until 3:00 p.m. (CST) September 10th, 2025, for Public-Private Partnership (P3) 
Opportunity: Foy Shaw Parkway and US Highway 90. Interested respondents desiring 
consideration shall submit their response online at BidNet  through the link provided below:  
 
https://www.bidnetdirect.com/florida/okaloosa-county 
 
A pre-bid meeting will be held at 11:00 a.m. (CST) 08/13/2025 at 5535 John Givens Rd, Crestview, 
FL 32539. 
 
Unless otherwise stipulated in the bid/proposal description, all responses must be submitted using 
BidNet only.  No other means of submission of responses will be accepted.  Responses will be 
accepted by BidNet until 3:00 p.m. CST September 10th, 2025, at which time all bids that are 
timely submitted will be opened and reviewed.  
   
The County reserves the right to award the proposal to the most qualified respondent(s).  Okaloosa 
County shall be the sole judge of the proposals and the resulting Agreement(s) in its best interest and 
its decision shall be final. 
 
For solicitation information, please contact: 
 
Erin Poole, Contracts and Leases Coordinator 
 

epoole@myokaloosa.com , 850-689-5960 
       

    
    
    
    

 
 DeRita Mason 

Purchasing Manager 
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